
Subject: Important June Report Card Information 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians: 

E-Report cards are now available through your parent MyClass account at 
https://myedbc.sd42.ca/MyClass. (Login is at the top righthand corner of the page).   
  
If you are experiencing difficulty logging into your MyClass account, please review 
the parent brochure for instructions or contact myclass@sd42.ca. 
   
The report cards will be on the landing page as a PDF under "published reports." Once 
you access the report card, we recommend you print or save a copy for your 
records. Please note that this Report Card will only be available until October 1, 
2024.  
  
Please note, parent MyClass accounts will be disabled as of July 31, 2024, to allow 
for scheduling of next year’s classes. 
  
Thank you, 
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